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SMALL OR SICK 12 Deborah, Isaac, Jesse, Jovan, Moses K, Moses O, Phiona, Rihanna, Ruth, Ryan, Samuel, Sarah.  BABIES 17 Benedict, Daphine, Ella, Elukamu, Emmanuel, Esther, Irene, 

John, Joseph, Joshua T, Maria, Moses M, Patricia, Precious, Rebecca, Robert, Victoria,   TODDLERS 32 Alibert (Returned for a season), Arnold, Augustine, Benjamin, Brandon, Brighton, 

Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Ivan, James, Jane, John S, Jonathan, Joy, Judith, Lukas, Lydia K, Lydia F (Returned for a season), Mercy, Naume, Noreen, Patience (Returned for a season) Paul, 
Peter, Rebecca, Robinson, Samuel (I), Samuel (S), Timothy T, Timothy (W), Trevor.   New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) 
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Enjoying the new ballerina ornaments. 

 
   Dorcas, Dean and Deborah back for a visit.  

Enjoying being “Bats” hanging on outdoor blackboard. 
 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family, 

     Happy New Year!! May this next year be one of 
a greater outpouring of God’s love. Don’t forget 
that His Mercy and Grace that none deserve are 
new every morning for those who cry out to Him. 
We try our best to teach the children to trust God. 
When they move on from the home and face tough 
times they know how to reach out to the Lord for 
help themselves no matter what age they are. 

    The Christmas season has been one of Joy for 
our children and staff as they celebrated that God 
sent his son Jesus to pay for our redemption so 
that we experience His wonderful gift of Salvation. 

    The children had a great time helping decorate 
the Christmas trees. Friends donated new safe 
plastic ornaments to replace the worn ones.  

     The 19 year old triplets on the left come back to 
say thank you more often now they are older and 
can travel alone. They also enjoy getting advice 
from William who is like a dad to many of the chil-
dren who have gone home to the village. Please 
pray for them to finish High School and do well. 

        Thank you for your love and support.  We 
appreciate your faithfulness to care for the children. 

Blessings from Mandy, 

and Your Welcome Home Family. 
Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
 

 

 
This group had fun decorating the main tree. 

Trust!! A favorite of my pictures over the years. 


